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OLCA Awards Ceremony 
We are very happy to announce that we took home 4 awards at the 2016 OLCA 

Awards Ceremony. Our crews swept the residential and commercial 

construction divisions as well as winning the residential maintenance award. 

OLCA (Oregon Landscape Contractors Association) is a professional 

organization of landscapers and associated businesses that offers continuing 

education, training, networking and industry certifications. Scott, a member 

since 2006 served as the organizations State President in 2014. Jeremy, 

involved since 2013 will serve as the Portland Regional President in 2017. 

 Scott, Bill and Jeremy pictured right, receiving the OLCA awards for 

 the Aspen Creek Crew. 

Drainage 
With all the rain we get here our yards can look more like a lake than a lawn. 

Drainage is very important for your lawn, landscaping and home. Standing 

water can lead to damaged foundations, unhealthy plants and a muddy, 

unusable lawn. For this reason we make drainage a priority in our design plan. 

We have experience installing all types of drainage systems including French 

drains, rain gardens and dry wells. We determine which option is best by 

locating where your drainage problems are, determining the root cause and 

installing the solution that best suits your needs. 

 

 

Cleanup/Winter Pruning 
Let us help with your clean-ups and pruning! Has winter got your yard 

looking not so grand? We can help! Call us for a full yard cleanup. We can 

remove weeding, leaf removal and pruning from your to-do list.  

 


